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29th April 2021             Ref: JOS/2798192/2021 

The Chairman and Members of  
North Central Area Committee. 
 

 
Naming & Numbering Proposal for a new residential development on the  

site of 52, 54, 56 & 58 Station Road, Raheny, Dublin 5 

Planning Reference: SHD0024/20 & ABP 305882-20 – Condition 6 

1-105 Barlow Hall, Station Road, Raheny, Dublin 5 

 
This is a new residential development by Earlsfort Centre Developments on a 
site at 52, 54, 56 and 58 Station Road, Raheny, Dublin 5. (DCC Planning 
Reference SHD0024/20 & An Bord Pleanala Reference 305882-20). The 
development will consist of 105 apartments in 4 blocks, A, B, C & D as shown 
on the attached drawing SM-2021-0275. 

The developer wishes to use the name “Barlow Hall” for the name of this SHD 
development after the writer Jane Barlow (1856-1917) who lived in Raheny 
House (previously known as the Cottage and later known as Rathmore).  
which was demolished to make way for a suburban housing scheme. The 
house was adjacent to this new SHD site. The proposal is as follows:  

Block A, B, C & D Barlow Hall, Station Road, Raheny, Dublin 5/ Bloc A, 
B, C & D Halla Barlow, Bóthar an Stáisiúin, Ráth Eanaigh, Baile Átha 
Cliath 5.  

 
Proposed Numbering Scheme within the development: 
 

Block : Number : 

A 1-28 

B 29-62 

C 63-86 

D 87-105 

 
The Heritage Officer has given approval for the use of the proposed name & 
the Irish translation has been verified by Brainse Logainmneacha.                     
I recommend approval of this naming and numbering proposal.  

_______________________ 
Karl Mitchell 
Acting Executive Manager 


